
 

I FOUND A QUILTED HEART WORKSHOP 
 

UNIQUE SISTERHOOD PROGRAM 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 3, 2025 

7:00 TO 9:00 PM 

 
Welcome to I Found A Quilted Heart! 

 
 The I Found a Quilted Heart community of  volunteers 
anonymously create and place small quilted hearts around the 
globe to brighten the day of a stranger. 

 
Did YOU find a quilted heart? 

If so, it was meant to be yours!  Please give it a home. 
 

Join us and become a member of the “I Found a Quilted 
Heart Community,” as we all make a quilted heart to leave 
anonymously for someone to find. In doing so, we can 
brighten up the finder’s day and hope that 
they pay it forward. 

 

Our own Carol Meyerson will be teaching us how to construct 
the hearts and fill out the tags. We will provide the fabric (if 

you have fabric you would prefer, bring it with you) and 
stuffing.  All you need to bring is a needle and thread, 
scissors, as well as any adornments you wish to put on the heart. 

 

The program is free and open to all of our congregation.  

Monday, November 3rd from 7-9pm. Please RSVP by October 27th to: 
Joyce Rappaport – joycerappaport13@gmail.com  

2900 Jerusalem Avenue, Wantagh, NY  11793 

516-221-2370 

mailto:joycerappaport13@gmail.com

